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To

The Chief General Manager,
Bharat Sanchar Nigam Limited,
Assam Telecom Circle,
Panbazar, Guwahati — 1.

Sub: Regarding posting of a regular General Manager in Silchar SSA.

Respected sir,

With due respect we wish to bring to your kind notice that the position of GMTD Silchar has been
laying vacant since the relieving of the last incumbent on dated 11/11/2021.

As we understand that due to the non posting of eligible officer by the Corporate Office the position
was being looked after as an additional charge on a stop gap arrangement by the GM(CFA) { now PGM).

Sir, due to non posting of the regular SSA head, Silchar has been faltering on all aspects of growth. As
you may kindly acknowledge that once counted amongst the best SSA of Assam on both Revenue and Telecom
side, the SSA has taken a total nosedive and the situation there is really concerning, particularly as the senior
most position available in Telecom is only AGM who have been left to manage a whole SSA.

Further, in view of the recent dual wave of floods in Assam & particularly in Silchar & Cachar area
affecting almost all revenue districts and the whole of the Telecom set up has been brought to a standstill.

As on date the water of River Barak had inundated every noak & corner of Silchar Telecom District and
Telecom installation are equally effected. It may however be mentioned with pride that even under such adverse

natural condition it is only BSNL network which is off and on available to people.



We apprehend that post receding of waters a complete overhaul of all systems, may be required and
that shall call for a experienced and proper planning ,guldance and coordination between various departments
This may even require coordination with Dist. Administration at the highest level to cbtain their fullest

cooperation.

Under circumstances as above it is utmost necessary to immediately post a regular GM to Sifchar who
can augment the available resources and guide and motivate his team to bring things towards normalcy.

We therefore, request that necessary persuation for posting of regular G.M. to Silchar at appropriate
level in BSNL Corporate Office may kindly be immediately initiated.
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Subhrendhu Bhattacharjee
CS, AIBSNLEA, ASSAM.

Copy for information and necessary action to :

Shri Shaji V., General Secretary, AIBSNLEA, CHQ, New Delhi.



